
The SPCRR and The Railroad Museum at Ardenwood
Present the 2013 Annual

     Friday, Saturday, and Sunday Nights
October 18, 19, 20, 25, 26,  & 27 
 7:00 PM to 9:30 PM ( 9:00 PM on Sundays)

Adults (13 and older) $6 and Children (3-12 years) $4 (Credit cards accepted)

At Ardenwood Historic Farm
Haunted Railroad

Tickets are sold in advance starting Oct. 1st  at The Book End , 5678 Thornton Ave, Newark, CA and on operating 
nights at the gate. Groups (10 or more) may make reservations by telephone at (866)417-7277

The train is run by the SPCRR  in association with East Bay Regional Park District. 
The SPCRR is a non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation which operates The Railroad Museum at Ardenwood. 

Ardenwood Historic Farm is located in  Fremont, California on Ardenwood Blvd near the junction of
Highways 84 and 880. Call (866)417-7277 for more information.

Tailored for families with children 12 years of age and under.
All children must be with an adult, but for safety reasons each child under 3 must be accompanied by a separate adult.

Climb aboard the narrow gauge railroad for a frightfully fun ride through the dark 
forests of Ardenwood Historic Farm.  The entire family will enjoy the ghoulishly grand 
ride to nowhere and back on the haunted rails of the Ghost Train.

Stop by Perry Farms Pumpkin Patch and Get a Great Pumpkin


